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1. KC Solar Energy, opened water floating solar power plant 

at the 2nd ash treatment plant of Dangjin Thermal Power 

2. KC Glass & Materials, service activity with local 

community



1. KC Solar Energy, opened water floating solar power plant at 
the 2nd ash treatment plant of Dangjin Thermal Power

Last October 25, there was an

opening ceremony of water

floating photovoltaic power

plant at the 2nd ash treatment

plant of Dangjin Thermal

Power with 3.5MW which KC

Solar Energy won the order

from Korea East-west Power.

This project too for 4 months

since its kick off in May and

was complete on September 18. The power plant is a facility contracted by using ‘ash

treatment idle water surface in the head quarter’ where the combusted coal ash is landfilled in

Dangjin Thermal Power Plant. It produces power that can be used for 1,600 households for a

year and has green-house reduction effect of 1,700 ton. And, it is significant in that it is

creative that removed any environmental deterioration and conflicts with local residents

regarding the power plant construction.

Following the Boryeong Thermal’s water floating photovoltaic power plant of 1,1MW last year,

KC Solar Energy was successfully opening the large scale water floating power plant and will

continue to make efforts to make a greater achievement in the water floating photovoltaic

power plant bidding market which is growing fast (The end).



2. KC Glass & Materials,
service activity with local community

Since its foundation in 1971, KC Glass & Materials has continued the mission as a member of local

community through a small contribution such as tourism support to local aged people, local festival

support and holiday gift. As a means of such effort, they carried out the sharing service activity at

Dorim2-ri Ipjang-myeon area which is located near to the office. Total 15 employees participated in this

service activity and they carried out aged electric facility repair and lighting facility replacement to

households with the aged and households that need environmental improvement.

Even though the weather condition was so poor during the service activity like cold wind and raining,

they could carry out service activity joyfully as they saw residents welcomed and thanked them with

smile.

Min Gyeong-seok, the head of community of Dorim2-ri, who had service activity together, said that “we

are grateful to KC Glass & Materials for their efforts for local community and residents and we hope KC

Glass & Materials to develop more through smooth communication and sharing with local community.”

KC Glass & Materials will continue to have service activities in the future and will make efforts to share

issues with local community for further development (The end).
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